
 

 

 
Mr. Mukhisa Kituyi 
Secretary General of UNCTAD 
Secretary General’s Office 
Palais des Nations 
CH- 1211 Geneva 10  
 
 
11 April 2017  
 
 
20th ANNUAL SESSION OF COMMISSION FOR SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY FOR 
DEVELOPMENT (CSTD), 8-12 May 2017, GENEVA  
 
 Dear Mr. Kituyi, 
 
Thank you so much for you letter of 9th March in which your offered me the courtesy of 
speaking at the above Plenary Session on Monday 8th May in Geneva.  
 
I have much pleasure, as has been discussed between our teams, of accepting this gracious 
invitation to contribute to the High-Level Roundtable on Review of Progress made in the 
implementation of the World Summit on the Information Society (WSIS) outcomes on the 
Monday afternoon.  I look forward to a stimulating and, hopefully, interactive dialogue on the 
important developments taking place with respect to Internet policies. 
 
I am also looking forward to our bilateral meeting in the morning of the (8th May) in your 
offices.  I am most grateful that you were able to find a time in your busy diary.  
 
I am looking forward to my visit to Geneva in May, along with the ICANN Board who are 
having a “Retreat” session in Geneva from 4th-7th May.  

 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Göran Marby 
President & CEO, ICANN 

 
 
 


